
Dear Families,
Christmas is fast approaching! Santa, and what he will bring, is on the minds of many children. At the service we will be participating in many Christmas activities. The children will learn the colours, plants and symbols that are associated with Christmas in Australia and also about a White Christmas in Northern Hemisphere countries. While we’re aware that not all families celebrate Christmas, or celebrate Christmas in a secular (non-religious) way, we believe it’s important for children to learn about and respect other people’s beliefs. However, if you would prefer your child did not participate in Christmas activities, please let us know. 

A few of the Christmas activities we have planned include:

· Making hand-made ornaments which children can choose to take home or hang on our tree 

· Designing Christmas cards
· Learning Christmas carols
· Reading Christmas stories. 

We believe it is important to create a link between learning undertaken at our Service and activities you may do with your child. You may like to organise the following activities:

· Letting your child help wrap gifts and decorate the tree
· Talk to your child about a similar holiday within your own culture if you do not celebrate Christmas
· Going for a walk or drive to look at Christmas lights
· Singing Christmas carols. 

· Writing a letter to Santa.

An understanding of Christmas, even if you do not celebrate the holiday, helps children identify with their local community and have a greater understanding of cultures that may be different to their own. Merry Christmas from all educators!

Educator Questions

1) How do you feel children have responded to this learning?

2) Was there any particular activity that children really liked 
Yes/No

3) If yes, what was it?

4) Could we improve learning about Christmas? 
Yes/No

5) If yes, how?
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